
  

Dedham Middle School 

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL  

 

  March 24,2023 

 Dear DMS Families, 

  

Please be aware that we have updated the ELA MCAS schedule so that it 
does not conflict with the beginning of Passover.  Our new testing days 
will be April 11th and 12th.   

  

Thank you and have a wonderful weekend, 

Karen  

 

Dedham Public Schools 

DEDHAM MIDDLE SCHOOL 

Karen Hillman 
Principal 

(781) 310-7000 
khillman@dedham.k12.ma.us 
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